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ATTN: Document Control
Director,
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Louisiana Energy Services, LLC
NRC Docket No. 70-3103

Subject: Withdrawal of License Amendment Request (LAR-12-09)

Reference: 1) Telecommunications between M. Raddatz (NRC) and UUSA Licensing Staff
during September 11-14, 2012

2) LES-1200107-NRC, Submittal of License Amendment Request for Changes to
License Condition 6B and Enrichment Limit (LAR-12-09), dated August 20,
2012

Pursuant to the Ref. 1 telecommunications, Louisiana Energy Services, LLC (dba "UUSA")
herewith withdraws the Ref. 2 License Amendment Request (LAR-12-09). UUSA plans to
resubmit this LAR at a future date, following pertinent feedback from the NRC's Technical
Support Branch staff.

Should there be any questions concerning this submittal, please contact Perry Robinson, UUSA
VP of Regulatory Affairs & General Counsel, at 575.394.6598.

Respectfully,

St phieR. Cowne for
Jay La him
Chief Nuclear Officer and Head Technical Services
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cc:

Mike Raddatz, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Executive Blvd Bldg
Mail Stop EBB2-C40M
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Brian W. Smith
Chief, Uranium Enrichment Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Executive Blvd Bldg
Mailstop: EBB2-C40M
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Joselito 0. Calle
Chief, Fuel Facility Branch 2
USNRC, Region II
245 Peachtree Center Ave, NE
Suite 1200
Atlanta, GA 30303-1257

Thomas Hiltz
Chief, Technical Support Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
OWFN
Mailstop: E2C4OM
Washington, DC 20555-0001


